
 
 
 
 

We give notice in accordance with section 7(4) of the Railways Act 1993 that we propose to 
grant a licence exemption, subject to any conditions set by us, to: 

Force One Limited 

Company Registration Number: 
05293964 

Registered Address: 
24 Longhill Road 

March 
Cambs 

PE15 0BL 

We propose the exemption will apply to: 
Non-passenger trains being used in an engineering possession.  

 

We propose to grant a licence exemption on the grounds that the operations are of a type of 
activity for which it is not necessary to bind the operator into standard industry 

arrangements. 

 

 

Please send any comments on this proposal by 8 October 2020 to: 

Patrice Mothersille 
Office of Rail and Road 

25 Cabot Square 
Canary Wharf 

London E14 4QZ 
email: licensing.enquiries@orr.gov.uk 
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